
Program Name: Furreels

Date: 11th January to 20th January 2022

Venue: Online

Rotaract Club of Presidency College partnered with Rotaract Club of Palmville for
Furreels in the month of January.

It was a competition in which participants were required to create a creative reel with
their pets, which was then posted on the Rotaract Club of Pamville's social media
handles.

Rtr. Thougamba Singh of our club took first place.

It was a fantastic initiative that allowed members to be creative with their pets.


